
Greetings, 

We are reaching out to you to provide an update to our last email sent to all grant recipient's on March 
23, 2020. The Public Safety Office (PSO) was notified by the Office for Victims of Crime (OVC) on March 
26, 2020 that it was extending the due date for the 2nd quarter VOCA performance reports. As stated in 
our earlier communications with grantees and stakeholders, any flexibility by our funders would be 
extended to our grant recipients. In light of OVC's generous extension we will now move the due date 
for the VOCA January through March reporting period to May 30, 2020. Please note that the due date in 
eGrants on the reporting tabs will remain April 15, 2020, but the PSO will refrain from placing funding 
holds until after the new due date of May 30, 2020. The chart below provides amended progress 
reporting due dates for ALL PSO fund sources.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact your Grant Manager for guidance. In closing, we thank you again for all that you are doing to 
maintain services for the victims of crime in Texas. 

  

Fund Source Reporting Period Original Due Date Amended Due Date 
JAG January 1 - March 31 April 15 June 15 

RSAT January 1 - March 31 April 15 June 15 
PSN January 1 - March 31 April 15 June 15 

VOCA January 1 - March 31 April 15 May 30 
VAWA Calendar Year 2019 February 28 April 30 

State-Funded 
Programs 

September 1 - 
February 29 

March 20 June 15 

  

Kind Regards 

Aimee Snoddy 
Executive Director 
Public Safety Office 
Office of the Governor 
 


